
04/08/2023 - Intersangha Working Group Meeting 

 

Role Call:  

Heather (Chair), Bryan (Former Chair & Website), Scott (Former Treasurer), Robin (Treasurer & 

Unity), Ezra (Co-Secretary) 

Absent: Michael (Wise Friends), Anna (Co-Communications & Co-Treasurer), Stuart 

(Secretary)  

 

Intersangha Check In 

 

Chair Report (Heather): 

• Still in desperate need of a co-chair.  

• Heather is struggling to stay on top of things solo. 

• Ezra will take care of any RD Global meeting list submissions. 

• There are a few new meetings that need to be posted on the website.  

 

Treasury Report (Scott): 

o OnPoint: $2545.01 

o PayPal: $382.04  

o Total $2927.05 

• Accounts need to be transferred to Anna and Robin. Scott will get in touch with them 

about a time they can meet at the bank.  

• An individual requested a book from us. This is unusual or unheard of. Our book budget 

is meant for sangha support and not for individuals.  

• $2,000.00 budget for the summit. That would cover airfare and one room for two people 

- Passed unanimously  

 

Communications Report (Anna & Bryan):  

• Anna needs info for the public facebook, instagram and website from Heather and 

Bryan. 

• A couple of new meetings were posted on the website. 

• Bryan will fix the link for intersangha working groups. 

• Michael requested that the metamorphosis meeting drop “Formerly Beaverton-Kaiser” 

from the website posting. 

 

Unity Report (Robin): 

• Roller skating event was successful, but still only people from the Saturday morning 

“Women/Trans/Nonbinary” meeting. 

• Full $100.00 budget was used and Robin will submit receipts for reimbursement.  

• Robin needs a better way to communicate with people who are interested in events. The 

banner would not have worked in the roller skating setting. In the future, posting her 

email along with any events would be helpful.  



• It would be helpful to conduct a survey and find out what kind of events people are 

interested in attending and the best way to get information to them. 

• Plans for a hike this month, and a picnic on memorial day weekend. 

 

Wise Friends Report (Scott): 

• Wise Friends Workshop: Sangha Safety – Wise Boundaries and Self-Care is upcoming 

on Saturday, April 29, 2023 

• On target for the workshop. There will be a finalizing meeting soon, but everyone has 

their assignments. 

• For future workshops we can hopefully use a registration plugin that works with 

wordpress and mailchimp on our website. People could register, be encouraged to give 

dana, receive the zoom link via email, receive the survey afterwards and we would know 

roughly how many people would be attending.  

• For this workshop we have the link posted on the website and the option to give dana.  

 

Secretary Report (Ezra): 

• Nothing to report. 

 

2024 Summit: 

• Heather volunteered to be committee chair. 

• Joel has been trying to meet regarding the summit. Heather and/or Bryan will reach out. 

• The two people going to the 2023 summit should ideally be involved in planning 2024 in 

PDX. Decision was deferred to the May intersangha working group. 

• So far the people who have expressed interest or agreed to be involved with planning 

2024 are: Heather, Byan, Kaet, Amber, Robin, Ebony and possibly others. We need to 

clarify who wants to be on the committee.  


